
Tuesday, October 17, 2023 

Announcements 

Winter athletic season is upon us.  All students who are 
planning to play Basketball, Soccer, Water Polo or 
Wrestling, you must be cleared by October 27th at 4:00pm.  
There will be no extensions for any student athletes who 
wants to play a winter sport.  Please stop by the Athletics 
Office, Room 316, if you have questions on how to get 
cleared to play a winter sport. 
 
Attention ALL Students:  Sierra Vista Boys and Girls 
Wrestling Team is looking to secure their 7th straight 
undefeated league championship and wants to invite all of 
those interested in joining the team to attend the team 
meeting on Wednesday, October 18th, at 4:00pm in the 
Field Room.  See you there! 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Lady Dons:  Interested in joining Water Polo?  
All grade levels are welcome!  Must be cleared in order to 
participate for practices  and being on the team.  The 
deadline is October 27th.  Don’t wait!! 

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting 
to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any 
restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, 
etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High 
School.  Please make sure you have all of your school/
athletic items/materials needed for the school day before 
leaving the house.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Dons:  Tomorrow is College Wear Wednesday.  All 
students and staff are welcome to participate.  Wear your 
college gear-shirts, hats, lanyards, etc!  ONLY COLLEGE 
HATS WILL BE ALLOWED ON WEDNESDAYS!  The 
2nd period class with the most participation at the end of 
each grading quarter will win a class prize!  
 
#SpiritDay2023 is this Thursday!  What is Spirit Day?  
Spirit Day is a national day to show support for LGBTQ+ 
youth.  Pledging to “go purple” on Spirit Day is a way for 
everyone to visibly show solidarity with LGBTQ+ youth.  
On Thursday, October 19th, wear purple, sign the pledge 
in the Center Quad and get a purple ribbon and face paint. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention Students:  The Baldwin Park Woman’s Club is 
looking for 4 volunteers to do light gardening around the 
club house.  If interested in adding community service 
hours to your log, please see Mrs. Sandra Anaya in the 
Counseling Office for more information. 

Athletics 

Girls Varsity Flag Football vs Duarte 
  @ Sierra Vista - 3:45 
 
 
 
 
 
Boys Varsity Water Polo vs Webb 
  @ Webb - 3:30 
 
 
 
 

Sports 



Faculty Section 

 

 

Please Release The Following 

Boys Varsity Water Polo 

@ 1:00 

Girls Varsity Flag Football 

@ 2:30 

 

Clubs & Activities 

Tuesday, October 17, 2023  

Attention Students:  Book Club is meeting TODAY in 
Room 408 at Lunch.  We hope to see you there! 
 
 
 
 
 
Hey Dons:  GSA Club is having their first meeting TODAY 
during Lunch in Room 506 regarding our Spirit Day on 
Thursday, October 19th.  Please stop by and feel free to 
bring a friend. 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Dons:  Link Crew needs your help!  We are  
offering Community Service Hours in exchange for candy 
bag donations.  The candy will be distributed to our B.P. 
community during our Trunk-or-Treat Event on October 
25th.  To drop off candy, see Ms. Franco in Room 602. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Trick or Treat!!  Link Crew would like to invite all students 
and staff to their Annual Trunk-or-Treat Event on 
Wednesday, October 25th, from 5pm-7pm.  Stop by for 
food, candy, music and fun family entertainment!  See you 
all there!! 

Group B 

has duty this week 


